

May 18, 2013

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the **Etobicoke-Queensway Lions Club** and **Camp Nokomis**, we would like to thank you for your support of *Spring for Nokomis*, held May 10 at Le Treport Banquet Hall.

This packed GALA was our most successful ever! To our friends, partners, corporate sponsors, fellow Lions, camper families and all who supported this event – THANK YOU!!

We will be sponsoring more kids than ever to attend Camp Nokomis and it is your kindness and generosity that has made all of this possible! Whether canoeing, at the archery range, singing at a campfire or sharing a "life" discussion with a counsellor, please know that your efforts have helped make this fantastic experience possible for many children!

Thank you for a great event – and for the gift of summer camp!

Kind personal regards,

Jay Haddad, M.A., F.S.C.D.

Sarina speaks so highly of your of your company! That you go jay@campnokomis.com

Senior Director

www.campnokomis.com